Newman Grove Public Schools

Superintendent: Mr. Mikal Shalikow K-12 Principal: Mrs. Erin Forre K-12 Assistant Principal: Mrs. Tina Sauser

Board of Education: Mrs. Jeanie McCloud, Mr. Scott Nelson, Mrs. Ginger Buhl-Jorgensen, Mr. Ryan Chilson, Mr. John Krueger, Mrs. Becky Wallin

Dear families,

Newman Grove Public Schools in conjunction with the Nebraska Department of Education and the Elkhorn Logan Valley Health Department made the difficult decision to close for an indefinite period of time.

We are continuing to monitor the situation and will make changes to our educational programs as recommended by the Nebraska Department of Education. Our teachers and staff will be convening within the next couple of days to put together educational programs for your students. In the meantime, we encourage your students to participate in the educational programming offered by the Nebraska State Education Association and News Channel Nebraska.

Educational Programming information:

https://www.newschannelnebraska.com/story/41916237/ncn-and-nsea-partner-to-offer-educational-programming

"Educational programming for elementary students will air from 9:00-11:00 a.m. (CST) and for secondary students from 1:00-3:00 p.m. (CST), Monday through Friday. The content will also be available on-demand from the NCN website."

Everyone at Newman Grove Public Schools values your students, and we truly miss seeing them every day. We are going to do the best we can to make contact with students and communicate with all of you during this period. If you should have any questions please contact the school.

Sincerely

Mikal Shalikow

mikal.shalikow@ngpublicschools.com

Erin Forre

erin.forre@ngpublischools.com

Tina Sauser

tina.sauser@ngpublicschools.com

auser